

Keelesdale Junior Public School

200 Bicknell Ave., Toronto, Ontario M6M 4G9 • Tel: (416) 394-3050 • Fax: (416) 394-4202

Helen Gill, B.A., M.Ed., Principal

June 20, 2000

Mrs. Sandra Peche-Hifawi, Sfi group limited, 26 Greensboro Drive, Etobicoke, Ontario M9W 1E1

Dear Mrs. Peche-Hifawi,

On behalf of the students and staff at Keelesdale Junior Public School I thank you for the generous donation made to our computer lab. Your efforts in obtaining the thirteen Teknion Nevada keyboard trays from TD Bank Financial Group is much appreciated. The trays breathe new life into the lab. They are sturdy, adjustable to the height requirements of the different age groups and give our little lab a professional look.

Your donation of the time and labour to remove the existing trays and install their replacements is also most generous. I am disappointed that gifts in kind such as this cannot be acknowledged with a charitable receipt. This makes your generosity even more outstanding.

Your kind support of our students and staff is much appreciated. Should you wish to visit Keelesdale and see the lab in use, you would be most welcome.

Yours truly,

Helen Gill, Principal